

Dear {FIRST_NAME|Friend},

2019 has been a very successful year for FMC. We've connected with new volunteers, donors and organizations looking to make a difference in the community they live and work in. We wanted to thank each and every one of our supporters - whether you gave your time or money - for the impact you've helped make in Middlesex County. We are working vigorously to eliminate hunger and your contributions have put food on the table for hundreds of Middlesex County residents and families! We are still collecting donations for the 2019 year. If you're interested in making a gift, please use the button below.

Thank you, have a lovely holiday season with your families and we look forward to all that we can accomplish together in 2020!

Regards, FMC Board of Directors

Donate Now!

2019 by the Numbers



FMC raises money to purchase food and equipment to assist qualifying agencies in procuring, storing, preserving and transporting food and other necessary items to our food insecure neighbors.

By the end of 2019, FMC will have spent more than \$52,000 on purchasing supplemental food for the MCFOODS Warehouse - which is then distributed to more than 100 partner pantries in the County - and facilitated in-kind food contributions from Community Food Bank of NJ and Feed the Hungry.

New Decade, New You!



Are you looking for a new adventure in 2020? Consider volunteering with FMC! We are looking to expand our volunteer network and meet new and excited individuals interested in helping with everything from grant writing to event planning to messaging. Are you a wizard with websites? Maybe the Communications Committee is right for you! Do you enjoy scheduling? Maybe you could assist with volunteer coordination! FMC is an entirely volunteer-driven organization and we are constantly

looking to add people to our team with a variety of skills.

Interested in learning more? Email <u>feedingmiddlesexcounty@gmail.com</u> and we'll work with you to match your skills with our areas of need.

A Special Thank You to Emma Missey



With year's end approaching, FMC is saying farewell to Emma Missey, our Technical Advisor who has volunteered her time to help marketing and communications efforts at this relatively new 501(c)3 charity. Emma has overseen improvements to the FMC website; she has organized a social media plan to be carried out regularly; and she has rescued us time and time again when technical glitches popped up. She created a Marketing & Communications Plan at the end of 2018, and this plan has been in effect all of 2019. It was a road map for our outreach to partners, donors and the community at large, and it also looked toward the future in terms of brand strategy.

She has been a source of creative ideas for streamlining procedures, for fundraising events and for reaching out to the community. She approached all her duties with enthusiasm and she definitely became a primary team member in the organization. She has achieved all this while being employed full-time, while planning a wedding, while helping out at her family's farm and believe it or not, working toward an M.P.A. in Nonprofit Management at Seton Hall University.

The FMC board and our friends and stakeholders wish Emma all the best. We will miss you, but at the same time, we know that your enthusiasm and expertise will bring you much success. Bon Voyage!

Shop for a Cause with Amazon Smile



As you do your last minute holiday shopping, please consider making FMC your designated charity! Go to smile.amazon.com, select Feeding Middlesex County from the list of eligible nonprofit organizations and Amazon will begin donating 0.5% of every one of your purchases to FMC!

View the 2018 Annual Report

Donate Now!

Feeding Middlesex County (FMC) financially supports organizations that feed the hungry. We are a registered 501(c)3 nonprofit organization.

We raise funds to purchase food and equipment to assist qualifying agencies in procuring, storing, preserving and transporting food and other necessary items to our food insecure neighbors.









Click to <u>Unsubscribe</u> from this list. Feeding Middlesex County P.O. Box 781 Edison, New Jersey 08818 - United States Telephone: 732-723-8106